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Ms. Margaret L. Ryan
Washington Editor, Inside NRC
McGraw-Hill Publications Company
Suite 1200
1120 Vermont Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, D.C. 20005 TO F0IA-84-134

Dear Ms. Ryan:

This responds to your ~ February 23, 1984 Freedom of Information Act
(F0IA) request for the transcripts of the Comission's January 24, 1984
meeting " Future Steps to TMI-1 Restart". The transcript has been
reviewed and a significant portion of it has been placed in the Comis-
sion's Public Document Room,1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. for
public inspection and copying. Portions of the transcript are being
withheld under Exemptions 5, 6, 7(A) and 7(C) of the Government in the
Sunshine Act (5 U.S.C. 552b(c)(5), (6), (7)(A) and 7(C), and 10 CFR

i 9.104(a)(5), (6), (7)(1) and (7)(iii)) because disclosure of those
discussions would interfere with potential NRC enforcement proceedings '

and would also constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal
privacy.

I am the official responsible for the denial of the material withheld.
In withholding material, I have detemined that the public interest does
not require release. The denial may be appealed to the Comission
within 30 days from receipt of this letter. Any such appeal must be in
writing addressed to the Secretary of the Comission, Washington, D.C.
20555 and should clearly state on the envelope and in the letter that it
is an " Appeal from an Initial F0IA Decision".

Sincerely,

k
[AssistantSecretaryJohn C. Ho le
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